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 A.J.S. Jennings for 

Bloomsbury 

CAAC

OBJEMAIL2017/1783/P 19/04/2017  08:29:11 The 'existing' elevation drawings appear to exaggerate the height of the existing mansard roof and the 

'proposed' appears to exaggerate the height of the existing mansard of the Dolphin Tavern. Also, any 

new mansard windows should be appropriately square like those of the others in the street. For these 

reasons we oppose the application in its present form. A.Jennings for BCAAC
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